P.O. Box 130293
Ann Arbor, MI 48113

December 3, 2014

Matt Kulhanek
Director, Ann Arbor Airport
801 Airport Dr. Ann Arbor, MI 48108

Dear Matt,

On behalf of the gardeners and board members of Project Grow Community Gardens, I
would like to thank the Ann Arbor Airport for welcoming our gardeners once again in
2014.

Project Grow re-opened the Airport site last year. One of our Board members loves
being there and has done a lot of work to pull the site together. Other gardeners are also
taking plots so it is working out very well.

Thank you for hosting the site. I hope you have a great holiday season and 2015!
Sincerely,

Kirk Jones

Managing Director, Project Grow Community Gardens




